
 
 
 
 
 
 

Website Committee Report 
 

 
January 2021 
  
 The website has now been updated to include all of the convention and national elections 
information that we have available to us.  We have updated several of the forms, and they have 
been linked to on the elections and convention pages. 
 
 We are adding the candidate information as we receive it.  Please consider running for 
the national offices available.  Just because one person runs for something does not mean that 
others should not! 
 
 Keep in mind that there is a link on the “News” page that will allow you to sign up for our 
“Flash Notice” email list, which gives you the info sent out by national. 
 
 We have had interesting reports from the web hit counter, which tells us various 
information about how the website is being used.  We can even see what countries have been 
viewing us, and it is surprising.  England, Iran, Canada, Germany, and others.  We can also see 
how many various things are downloaded, such as the forms provided, etc.  This gives us an idea 
about how much of the information we provide is used, and also an idea about what might be 
changed or added. 
 
 We also still have our face book page, which is well used.  It is a good place for our 
members to interact with each other. 
 
 If you have not, please go to avva.org to check out all of the information that we provide. 
 
  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Joanna Henshaw 
AVVA National Website Committee Chair 
 


